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Pittsburgh Post-Gazette Turns to Fisher Phillips Partner for
Insight on Vaccines in the Workplace

News

1.24.21 

In interviews with the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette, Arthur Wolfson provides insight into whether

employers can legally require their employees to receive the COVID-19 vaccine. Based on the latest

federal guidance, employers have some flexibility in determining whether to require the COVID-19

vaccine, recommend it, incentivize it or simply do nothing. Arthur says the short answer is “yes,

but…” He advises employers to keep in mind the accommodations required and perception among

the workforce. Arthur also cautioned that federal guidance could change again, so employers

should keep their eye out for updates from the EEOC.

To read the articles visit the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette’s articles here and here.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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